
PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Lenud's Ferry/Santee River Landing, located 

on SC 41, approximately 1.5 miles 

Northwest of Jamestown, SC will 

experience temporary closures up to 3 

weeks, beginning May 6, 2024, due to 

renovations to the existing facility. 

 

Feel free to contact Austin Williams, 

SCDNR Project Manager with any 

questions: (839) 224-2948 or 

williamsa@dnr.sc.gov 


